M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

DR. MARIA BROWN, CHAIRPERSON

                        KAREN BYRD

                        JULIA PILE 

                        Dr. TIFFANY SCHUSSLER

                        JESSE PARKS

                        MATTHEW TURNER, SUPERINTENDENT

DATE:
FEBRUARY 1, 2021

FROM:          KATHLEEN G. REUTMAN

RE:               FORMATION OF DISTRICT DIVERSIY/EGUITY/INCLUSION   COMMITTEE
                      As you know, Mr. Turner formed a Diversity/Equity/Inclusion Task Force in his early days as Superintendent. 

                       Our Task Force and its corresponding sub-committees are working diligently to analyze our data, explore factors that promote or limit achievement, uncover implicit biases, and analyze implementation strategies to assure equitable support.
                       We believe that all students matter, outcomes should not be predictable by race, ethnicity, or socioeconomic status, equity demands the elimination of all gaps; creating and maximizing future opportunities for students and staff is necessary. 
                    The Formation of a Boone County Schools Diversity/Equity/Inclusion Committee is a commitment to aligning all educational processes and practices through the lens of diversity, equity, inclusion and belonging for all students and staff.

 I recommend the board approve the formation of a Boone County Schools Diversity/Equity/ Inclusion Committee, as presented
